[image: image1.png]@he Washington Times




SPORTS 

By Steve Nearman
December 2, 2007
Masters coming to District
The Potomac Valley Track Club won its bid to play host to the 2009 USA Track & Field Masters Indoor Championships, in a vote taken Friday at the USA Track & Field National Convention in Honolulu.

The three-day meet is scheduled to begin March 20, 2009, at the Prince George's Sports & Learning Center in Landover. The event is open to competitors age 30 and over and draws more than 700 individuals up to and sometimes older than 100.

PVTC has tapped Craig Chasse, the competent, veteran director of its summer all-comers meets, as the meet director.

Link: http://www.washingtontimes.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20071202/SPORTS/112020051/-1/%3C%25collapse%25%3E&template=nextpage
